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December 21, 1981

Dr. Richard C. Niemtzow
532 Merchant St.
Vacaville, Calif. 95688

Dear Dr. Niemtzow:
I am writing in connection with Project UFOMD and the Cash-Landrum

Radiation Case, reported by John F. Schuessler in the Nov. 1981 issue of
The MUFON UFO Journal.

In the event my name does not "ring a bell," I am a graduate electri-
cal engineer turned technical journalist and for 30 years have been the
senior Avionics Editor with Aviation Week & Space Technology magazine. But
I hasten to emphasize that I am NOT writing in that comnection.

Rather, for 15+ years my hobby has been investigating famous UFO
cases. I "confess" to being a skeptic. And I have authored two books on
the subject, the most recent being "UFOs Explained" (Random House, 1975).

I assume--but this may be an incorrect assumption--from the mention
of UFOMD following the report on the Cash-Landrum incident, that you played
some role in the medical examination of the principals. Am I correct?

If so, I should very much appreciate receiving a copy of any report
you have written on the medical aspects of the principals.

And T am especially anxious to learn--if you were involved in this
case--of your investigation into the prior medi @l history of the
principals

Finally, are there--in your opinion--any possible prosaic (non-UFO )

explanations for the physical symptoms of the principals?

Very truly yours,

SRy



